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Fun4All go bird watching again  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

continued its programme of activities with a buffet luncheon followed by a return talk on Birds of 

Prey by local breeder Julian Frost, who enthralled us in 2016. 

30 members enjoyed their meal and were then captivated by the talk given by Julian, as he had 

brought along 3 of his hand-reared chicks to show us. The youngest chick was a Peregrine Falcon only 

12 days old but Julian explained how rapidly he would grow ( see photo ).  

This was followed by 2 further older youngsters of the same breed, and then a Harrier Hawk. To finish 

his talk Julian showed us Yoda, the owl he brought in 2016, who once again was the star of the show, 

as the second photo shows.  Members were uplifted by the event and at a cost of £3 it was incredible 

value. 

Our next 2 events are a trip to Weston-super-mare on 21
st

 July and a meal and entertainment from 

“The Ukelele Man” on 28th July. Please visit our website www.Fun4All.org.uk for booking details and 

more details of other forthcoming events. 
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Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


